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I oppose measure SB 210 wholeheartedly. The only thing more anti-Oregon than 

passing this bill would be cutting down all of our Douglas firs, stomping out the 

Oregon grape, hunting all of our western meadowlarks, or poisoning our Chinook 

salmon. 

 

Our VBM system should be the gold standard that other states aspire to! 


